HARRY BURKE, GENERAL MANAGER

OMAHA 2, NEBRASKA

February 16, 1956

Maurice W, Nittler
Box 94

Geneva, Nebraska
Dear 4y, Nittler:

This is to verify your reported reception of our station on
February 13th, 1956, was correct.

Thank you very much for your report and your interest.
Your truly,
al .@a/’a;
Al Bates

AB/sm Studio “upervisor



